



Haynes Fall Wish List - Vote Now!

Now that year-end expenses for last year have been finalized, HOP is able to put forth for your consideration and approval a Fall Wish List totaling approximately \$11,700. HOP is able to purchase much needed hardware and software technology, a BrightLink board, classroom materials and programs, and a new Artist in Residency program! We are thrilled to be able to cover these items now with your support and vote!

The Wish List has been approved by the teachers, the Haynes administration, the HOP Board, the SPS Technology Department, as well as the SPS Superintendent. Please review the <u>Fall 2015 Wish</u> <u>List</u> and vote your approval of HOP's purchase of these items.

We will have further details and will be voting on the Fall 2015 Wish List at the **HOP General Meeting** being held on Monday, October 19th at 7:30 p.m. in the Haynes Library.

Please note that these items will be paid for with funds that have been raised in excess of our operating budget for LAST year. We anticipate holding another Wish List vote later this school year with THIS year's funds.

You do not need to be present at the meeting on October 19th in order to vote. You can send in a Proxy Vote by <u>VOTING ONLINE</u> no later than Monday, October 19th at 6 p.m.

If you would like more details or further information, please do not hesitate to contact <u>Molly Logan</u> or <u>Mandy Sim</u>. Thank you!

-The HOP Board

For more information, please visit www.HaynesPTO.org or contact us by email: HOP@HaynesPTO.org.

Forward this email

SafeUnsubscribe



About our service provider.

Try it FREE today